
McKinlay	Shire	
Playgrounds	

&
Parks	Closed

Following playgrounds are closed to the

public as a result of COVID-19 AND THE

Federal Governments advise until further

notice

*Peter Dawes Park

*Lions Park

*McIntyre Park

*Kynuna Park 

*Centenary Park McKinlay

Please contact council on 07 47467 166 

with  any questions 


